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Media Advisory 

Illinois Wesleyan University's Career Center and School of Nursing 

present: Nursing Career Fair 2002 

Nov. 13 (Wednesday) 

10 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

Illinois Wesleyan University, Memorial Center, 

104 E. University St., Bloomington 

Free and open to the public 

The Nursing Career Fair 2002 provides the opportunity for students as 

well as the community to gather information and make professional 
contacts with healthcare and graduate school recruiters. Local community 
colleges and nursing organizations are welcome to attend. 

Resumes and professional dress are recommended. 

For more information, contact Warren Kistner, director of the IWU Career 

Center, at 309/556-3071. 
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